Week Ending 15th May 2020                        
Sixth Week of Home Schooling
Good Afternoon Everyone - staff, children (at home or in school) and parents (at home or work). How did you celebrate the 75th anniversary of VE Day? Did you create a cake fit for Captain’s Tom and his friends? Did you celebrate with your own bunting? Can you now sing the Horrible Histories song off by heart? However you celebrated with those closest to you, we hope you had fun! 

[image: ]NATIONAL CONVERSATION WEEK This week is National Conversation Week and it couldn’t come at a more important time. Over recent weeks the world has changed in many ways. Yet in a time when we’ve been forced apart, conversations via phone, video chat, social media or even a quick “Hello, how are you” from outside our front door on a Thursday night, have really helped to keep us together. So, during National Conversation Week 2020 we want you to think of ideas to keep your conversations going at a time we need them most! Maybe you will phone or FaceTime a family member, post a note or card through a neighbours door, say hello to everyone you pass on your daily walk or come and add a ribbon to our school gate to let us know you have visited. You could even tie a little note or smiley face to make others smile when they stop by. 
[image: ]NATIONAL LIMERICK DAY TUESDAY 12TH MAY   Happy National Limerick Day to you! Tuesday the 12th of May, is actually the birthday of English artist, illustrator, author and poet, Edward Lear (May 12, 1812 – Jan. 29, 1888). This amazingly talented fellow is known mostly for his literary nonsense in poetry, prose and limericks. Some of you may have read ‘The Owl and the Pussy-Cat’ or ‘The Jumblies’, we know some of you have written limericks as part of your home learning already. So this week, can you write a limerick to make your family smile or even laugh out loud? If you do, be sure to send them in to be added to your class galleries. Remember a limerick is best when performed by the author, so funny expressions, a clear voice and good pronunciation is important!
THINGS TO INVESTIGATE ONLINE We know many of you are animal fans and have had many fun days out to Longleat, but of course at the moment you cannot visit…or can you? Follow this link to go on a ‘virtual safari’ around Longleat from the comfort of your living room. Remember your binoculars! https://www.longleat.co.uk/news/longleat-launches-virtual-safari 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]With the weather turning a little grey and windy at times, maybe you would like to learn a dance for your exercise this week? Oti Mabuse, from Strictly Come Dancing, teaches kids dance classes from Mary Poppins and Spider-Man to Aladdin and Motown. Maybe the whole family can join in? https://www.youtube.com/user/mosetsanagape/playlists
[image: ][image: ][image: ]                           Watch out for the big cats at Longleat!
[image: ][image: ]                      Miss McLoughlin and Mrs Courtney 
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There was a Young Lady whose chin
Resembled the point of a pin;

So she had it made sharp, and purchased a harp,
And played several tunes with her chin.




